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Dear Parents/Carers,

Scunthorpe Mosque Visit — Y4

To promote the fundamental British value of mutual respect and as part of the RE syllabus to study
different faiths, Year 4 will be visiting the local Mosque (Islamic place of worship) on Tuesday 15t
October 2019.

The aim is to enable our pupils to acquire an appreciation for and respect for their own and other
cultures. The visit will also enhance pupils’ understanding of our RE topic on faith founders.

We intend to leave at 9.15am and return to school by 11.15am. Children will only need to bring a
warm coat and lunch will be held at school, as usual, after our visit.

Thank you for your support,
Yours sincerely,

Miss Sutherland and Miss Crowe
Year 4 Teachers
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